
 

 
Oribel recalls Cocoon high chair 
 

Oribel has announced a voluntary recall of the Cocoon high chair. The legs of the high 
chair can develop cracks and break, posing a fall hazard to children. 
  
The affected high chairs with silver and white legs were manufactured before August 
2018, and do not have an ‘R’ mark on the hinge hubs of the legs. To find out if your 
high chair is affected, please visit the Oribel Cocoon high chair recall website 
at www.loveoribel.com/pages/cocoon-safety-announcement. 
  
Affected consumers are advised to stop using them immediately and contact Oribel 
for a free repair kit. 
  
For more information, visit the Oribel Cocoon high chair recall website 
at www.loveoribel.com/pages/cocoon-safety-announcement. 
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